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October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: Free School Meals 

We would like to bring to your attention an important matter regarding free school meals and the 

pupil premium at our school.  If you are currently receiving a qualifying benefit, you may be eligible 

for free school meals.  Registering for free school meals not only ensures your daughter receives 

nutritious meals but also has the potential to benefit the school as a whole. 

By applying for free school meals, you contribute to our school's access to extra funding from the 

government through the pupil premium.  This additional funding plays a vital role in supporting 

various areas within our school, including extra tuition, teacher development, and after-school 

activities.  Your application can make a significant difference in enhancing the overall educational 

experience for our students. 

To be eligible for free school meals, parents or carers should receive one of the following benefits: 

 Universal Credit (with an annual net earned income of no more than £7,400) 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 The guaranteed element of Pension Credit 

 Child Tax Credit only (with no Working Tax Credit and an annual gross income of no more 

than £16,190) 

 Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax 

Credit) 

To apply, please complete the form by clicking here, fill in your details, and email it as an 

attachment to freeschoolmeals@enfield.gov.uk. You are also welcome to obtain a paper 

application form from our school, which can be returned directly to us.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr D Delaney  

Assistant Headteacher 
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